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Golden Gamers (HS-314) 
 
Describe how your team is giving back to the community and why do you think it is important? 
Our team has, for the last four years, taught younger students robotics and computer programming. We 
have found that many of these students, especially those in a title 1 area, are unaware of what robotics 
is, and the opportunities that programs like SeaPerch and FLL provide. The first class Sean Summers ever 
taught had 3 students that even knew what robotics meant, but by the end of a lesson, almost the 
entire class wanted to continue with it. These students later competed, and their team won a MESA 
robotics challenge! Because of this, we feel that it's important to educate the younger generations 
about robotics; what it is, how it works, and how they can get involved. The pride we have when those 
we've previously taught go on to do great things is a feeling unmatched by anything. 
 
Supporting Resources: 
https://sites.google.com/view/ggrobotics/ggsp  
 
 


